
 

During Covid-19 Level Restrictions, South Pacific 

Turbochargers NZ (2018) Ltd: 

 

• Will be available for turbocharger repairs and sales 

• Will be staffed on site from 8am to 4pm 

• Will be answering calls and emails (remotely, if not 

onsite) 

• Will be adhering to all Government Covid Policies as 

applicable to the Covid Level we are operating in. 

 

Please be aware that Freight may be affected, and 

shipments may take longer than usual.  

 

We thank you for your patience during this time. 

 

The team at South Pacific Turbochargers NZ (2018) Ltd 

T: 03 5458506 

E: service@spturbos.co.nz  

W: www.spturbos.co.nz 

WebShop: www.turbosales.co.nz  


